Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 11:33 AM

To: Bob Asher; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Yvette Moore; Katie Jamison; Chase Settle

Subject: RE: Mucho Luck BBW Federal Com #2H Characterization Plan

Sounds good.

From: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>

Sent: Friday, April 6, 2018 1:59 PM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>;
Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Cc: Yvette Moore <Yvette_Moore@eogresources.com>; Katie Jamison <Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>; Chase
Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>

Subject: RE: Mucho Luck BBW Federal Com #2H Characterization Plan

Brad,

Per our discussion at yesterday’s meeting (4/5/2018) between EOG Resources and the NMOCD, EOG Y
Resources, Inc. requests to rescind the Characterization Plan for the Mucho Luck BBW Federal Com #2H
submitted on 4/4/2018. EOG Y will conduct a visual inspection of the battery, photo document the release area
and submit a Form C-141, Initial/Final Report to the NMOCD District IT Office requesting closure for the
February 14, 2018 release.

Thank you,

Robert C. “Bob”’ Asher

Environmental Supervisor

Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.

Artesia Division

EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

eogresources

From: Bob Asher

Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 9:11 AM

To: mike.bratcher@state.nm.us; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD (Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us)
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Cc: Yvette Moore <yvette moore@eogresources.com>

Subject: Mucho Luck BBW Federal Com #2H Characterization Plan

Thank you,

Robert C. “Bob”’ Asher

Environmental Supervisor
Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.



Artesia Division
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4217 (Office)
575-365-4021 (Cell)

EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

eogresources



